

Dear Amicalist



I hope you and your family are keeping safe and well during these awful and uncertain times.

As some countries and hotels are starting to re-open, we are now starting to receive a lot of interest in our digital entertainment platform. <u>Click here</u> for more information. As proud sponsors of the AICR International Congress and the David Campbell Trophy we wanted to extend a special "friends & family" offer to all AICR members globally where we would provide you with a special AICR discount off the normal cost of the platform.

Discount percentages would vary dependent on your location so if you're interested to learn more about the platform please contact me directly on my e-mail address below and I will send you a link and answer any questions you may have.

I hope we get to meet again one day soon and hopefully at the next international congress in Qatar January 2021.

In the meantime, I wish you all well and good luck in the months ahead and I send you our very best regards from the team here at Gold Key Media.

Take care and stay safe.

Chris Horn

Chris.Horn@gkml.co.uk

MANAGING DIRECTOR

Gold Key Media

ABOUT THE AICR

The AICR (Amicale Internationale des Sous Directeurs et Chefs de Réception des Grand Hôtels) was founded in 1964 on the Côte d'Azur in France by the Chefs de Réception of several famous Grand Hotels.

Over the past more than 50 years has developed into an international organisation represented in 15 countries and continuing to grow.

CONTACT INFO

© 2020 AICR International Le Meurice 228 Rue de Rivoli 75001 PARIS, France





